
February 9, 2025 
 
Chair Larson and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 
 
I submit personal testimony in opposition of SB2307. 
 
As I sat to write this testimony, I became more incredulous with every version—I cannot 
believe this is being proposed.  Thus, short and to the point is what I have prepared. 
 
This bill is a high-handed attempt to micromanage constituents of North Dakota while 
basically making it impossible for children to enter libraries.  Do we not have better things 
about which to legislate? 
 
I urge a DO NOT PASS on SB2307. 
 
Sincerely, 
Katrina Eberhart 
Bismarck, District 35 


